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411 Brixton Avenue
Ste. Lambert, P.Q., Canada
June 29, 19063

Dear !Mr, Iilon,

Thanks for the information,
I received a report from an independent discoverer of the
pasible new Comet Alcock, Hepe is his rcport:

June 22/23 03:05EST ReA. 23h34m Dec. 22010°'N
June 23/24 075:00EST R.A. 23h33m Dec. 22000'N Mag. 10 or 1l.

Mr, A.J Morchouse reported this object, and states that he used
Skalncte~Fleso Atlas Coeli.

I note that this is close to the positions given on
HeAsCo 1604 (June 21), and that H,A.C. 1606 (June 24) questions
this comet.

I regret that I have not been able to observe myself for
some weeks, ae I have been very busy. I hope to take a look
for this comet on the next clear night.

Best regards and good observing,

Jim Low




